
A Citizen’s Perspective 
A Monthly Forum to Discuss Current Issues 

Monday April 8 

7:30 – 9pm at the Tredyffrin Library 
582 Upper Gulph Road, Wayne 

 

2018 Voter Turnout and Election 
Policy by State: What Can We Learn? 

 

History was made in 2018 as voters across the 
country turned out in numbers not seen in a 
midterm election in over 100 years. When 
measured against the voting-eligible population, 
voter turnout was 50.3%, the highest midterm 
turnout since 1914 and the largest increase from 
a previous midterm in U.S. history.  

 
But beneath this record turnout is a more important and informative story. 
Despite the record turnout nationwide, vast differences in voter turnout between 
states persisted – differences driven largely by election-related policies.  
 
Please join us as we discuss the turnout results across the country and the 
election related policies that can make a significant difference in turnout. 
 

2018 Voting Turnout and Election Policy by State: 
What Can We Learn? 
Monday April 8 
7:30 – 9pm at the Tredyffrin Library 
 

The session will start at 7:30pm, but we have the room starting at 7:00pm, so, 
please come a few minutes early for some casual discussion.  
 

Please feel free to share this invitation broadly—all are welcome.  We hope you 
can join us…and bring a friend or two.  
 

Any questions, please contact Jerry Henige, jhenige@verizon.net, 610 341-0756 
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